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Tuesday, December  17   

Calendar  

Week 10 

Wednesday, 18th 
December 

Year 6 Assembly @ 
2.30pm in the Hall  

Last day for students 

 

 

Week 1 

Tuesday 28th January  

Staff return 

Wednesday, 29th 
January 

Students Yr 1-6 
return 

Kinder Best Start 
testing 

Thursday, 30th 
January 

Kinder Best Start 
testing 

Friday, 31st January 

 LNPSSA Cricket 

Week 2 

Monday 3rd February  

Kinder students first 
day 
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

Student Reports 

Reports went home yesterday with your child/ren. If you would like an interview with 

your teacher to discuss your child’s progress, please make an appointment. This is a 

time when you can have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s education 

answered. Even though there are no structured interviews scheduled for Semester 2 

reports, please feel welcome to make an appointment if you feel it necessary. 

 

Choir 

I would like to thank and congratulate our school choir for their performances at last 

Sunday night’s carols. By all reports they represented our school with pride and sang 

very well, which is wonderful to hear. Thank you to Mrs Curry, Mr Oehlmann and Mrs 

Rawsthorn for assisting with this group. 

 

School Concert 

I would like to congratulate our students for the way they all performed at our 

concert last Thursday. I was proud of every student, knowing how nervous they were 

prior to going on the stage. Thank you to the organising committee for their work 

leading up to the event. Look out for our next year’s event, Carnivale.  

I would like to wish everyone a happy and safe Christmas and New Year holiday. Thank 

you for your support in 2019, it is very much appreciated.  

 

Derek Noffke 

Principal  

mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Canteen News 

Canteen open 

Wednesday 
18th December  

Lots of yummy food   

 

Bread tags for  

wheelchairs 
 

Cooper is collecting bread 
tags to raise money to buy 
wheelchairs for people in 
South Africa. Please  drop 
them into the school so he 
can pass them on.  
Thank you. 

The Uniform Shop will be 

closed over the Christmas 

break. It will re-open on 

Tuesday 28th January 

between 10.30am -12.30pm. 
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KN  

looking  

fabulous 

at the 

concert 
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COMMUNITY EVENTS: 

LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 

school NUT FREE 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  
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125 East Street, Narrandera 

02 6959 2091 
For all your family health care needs 


